
17th January 1927

Pear Mr. Schoenegevel,

I enclose herewith copy of an appeal for more observe 

tiona of occultations, which I have Just reoeived from Prof*
E. W. Brown.

Now that accurate time is so easily obtainable by 
means of wireless and broadcast signals* there may be some 

members of the Association who would be willing to undertake 
the observation of occultations of the brighter stars with this 
assurance that their observations will be reduoed and utilised.

I shall be glad if you will bring this to the atten­
tion of the members of the Centre at the next meeting.

I may add for your information that i*r. Long is 
provided ey^y year with a list of predictions of oooultations 
of stars at the Cape.

Yours sincerely*

H. W. Sohoenegevel* Esq.* 
P.0. Box 2061*

CAPE TOWN


